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  Where Angels Fear to Tread Bridget O.
Juwah,2008-05-01 Bridget Juwah is currently a
doctoral degree student, with two Master of
Science degrees in Sociology and Political Science
from the University of Lagos, Nigeria, as well as
a Bachelor of Arts degree in English from the
University of Ife, Nigeria. A graduate of Life
Theological Seminary, Lagos, Nigeria, Bridget
invaded three notorious drug ghettoes of Kalakuta
Republic Lagos Nigeria, the Bar Beach drug joints
Lagos Nigeria, and also the Downtown Los Angeles
drug joint USA, with evangelistic messages,
getting tremendous results. Bridget is also
utilizing the anointing in the Gay Clubs of
Hollywood USA, touching the hearts of stone. Her
work is a testament that God is calling out the
remnants who would defy the natural and dare the
supernatural in order to confound the world with
the demonstration of the power of the Holy Spirit.
Her book beckons on the church to arise in the
might of the Holy Spirit in the amazing work of
reaching out to vagrant psychotics so that the
world might have peace and bequeath a healthy
legacy to the upcoming generation. Her book is an
expose on identifying behavioral changes/panacea
for this hydra-headed social malaise that
intimidate the world. This is a clarion call to
governments of nations and the society at large to
give priority attention to this topic under
exposition. Formerly a student union activist at
the University of Ife Nigeria, Bridget is a social
crusader, a scholar of distinction as well as a
servant of God with atypical anointing. Bridget is
the President of Health Foundation and she now
lives in California, United States of America.
  Magnetic Nanomaterials Uyiosa Osagie
Aigbe,Kingsley Eghonghon Ukhurebor,Robert Birundu
Onyancha,2023-08-19 This book explores some of the
latest and recent advances in the synthesis,
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characterization and applications of magnetic
nanomaterials. It starts with an overview of
magnetic nanomaterials, followed by a list of
their synthesis and characterization methods. The
book shows the potential of magnetic materials in
different applications, including theranostic
nanomedicine, heavy metals detection, dyes
sensing, solar cells, wastewater treatment,
decontamination of soil, and detection and
monitoring of toxic gases. Moreover, it explores
their use as drug and gene delivery agents, their
biosafety and bioregulation facets, tissue
engineering applications, and their potential for
combating pathogens
  Dappled Things Iweka Kingsley,2013-07-12 The
novella with its rich array of characters and
plots captures several socio-cultural predicaments
that characterize Nigeria. The lot of the story is
told from the experiences of two major characters,
Cindy and Maggie. It shows how they were dealt
with and how they dealt with several issues that
they encountered; how they failed and lost; how
they learnt and succeeded. This is a story that
has many sides. It is a story of pain, passion,
grief, strength, betrayal, faith and love. It is a
distinctive story told in a most engaging manner;
one with many lessons to be learnt.
  The Best Laid Plans Naija Naija Stories,Uche
Okonkwo,Benkole Banjo,Lulufa Vungtau,Gboyega
Otolorin,Raymond Elenwoke,Kingsley
Ezenwaka,2014-02-21 The Best Laid Plans and Other
Stories is a collection stories that show a darker
side of humanity in Nigeria. It includes stories
about an armed robbery gone wrong, a crooked
politician who would rig his way to victory, and a
young man's encounter with the Devil. These are
stories populated with villainous characters -
stories that will thrill you, still you... and
chill you.
  Green Nanoarchitectonics Kaushik Pal,2022-12-29
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This book explores recent developments in the
design and synthesis of greener nanomaterials and
their eco-friendly utilization at the industrial
scale. It defines key material descriptors
required for their successful employment in
different applications and discusses their cost-
effective synthesis from natural extracts. The
text provides comprehensive links between the
design/fabrication of nanoparticles and their
catalytic performance (activity, selectivity, and
stability) in various applications. The topics
covered include photocatalysis, wastewater
treatment, environmental ecology, medical biology,
biotechnology, sensors, cosmetics, remediation,
energy, and phytoformulation.
  Queering the Field Gregory Barz,William
Cheng,2019 Drawing on ethnographic research and
often deeply personal experiences with musical
cultures, Queering the Field: Sounding out
Ethnomusicology unpacks a history of sentiment
that veils the treatment of queer music and
identity within the field of ethnomusicology. The
thematic structure of the volume reflects a
deliberate cartography of queer spaces in the
discipline-spaces that are strongly present due to
their absence, are marked by direct sonic
parameters, or are called into question by virtue
of their otherness. As the first large-scale study
of ethnomusicology's queer silences and queer
identity politics, Queering the Field directly
addresses the normativities currently at play in
musical ethnography (fieldwork, analysis,
performance, transcription) as well as in the
practice of musical ethnographers (identification,
participation, disclosure, observation,
authority). While rooted in strong narrative
convictions, the authors frequently adopt
radicalized voices with the goal of queering a
hierarchical sexual binary. The essays in the
volume present rhetorical and syntactical
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scenarios that challenge us to read in prescient
singular ways for future queer writing and queer
thought in ethnomusicology.
  Nigeria Legislature 1861-2011 ,2010
  Sectioned Branch Complex Kate
Okundaye,2014-10-13 The book, Sectioned Branch
Complex, is a counselor. It speaks to all and
sundry concerning a special lifes issue. Read it,
read and read again. I found it new and revealing
each time I read it. Great work! Cecy When I told
you my story some years ago, I never knew it would
be made into a book of this kind. This book is
written in a simple, straightforward language and
should be easily read by all. The content borders
on a decision taken every day by someone somewhere
all over the world in different locations and, as
a result, affects in different proportions the
totality of man, woman, boy, or girl in the family
and later societies. This book is a must-read for
counselors, pastors, lay people, and everyone who
desires to bequeath a legacy of a mentally stable
society to the next generation. Vera
  Spirituality and Social Work Beth R.
Crisp,2016-04-01 For much of the twentieth
century, professional social work sought to
distance itself from its religious origins with
the consequence being that the role of
spirituality in the lives of service users tended
to be sidelined. Yet it is clear that many people
begin to explore their spirituality precisely at
times when they are trying to make sense of
difficult life circumstances or experiences and
may come into contact with social workers. In
recent years, there has been an increasing
understanding that in order to be relevant to the
lives of people they work with, social workers
need to go beyond their material needs, but there
is little understanding of how spirituality can be
sensitively incorporated into practice, especially
when either practitioners or service users have no
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religious affiliation or there is no shared
religious background. In this pathbreaking volume
Beth Crisp offers social workers ideas of
beginning conversations in which spiritual values
and beliefs may surface, allowing service users to
respond from their own framework and to begin to
discuss the specific religious or spiritual
practices and beliefs which are important to them.
She considers spirituality in the context of lived
experience, a perspective that she argues breaks
down any mystique and suspicion of explicitly
religious language by focusing on language and
experiences with which most people can identify.
Such a framework allows exploration of issues that
emerge at different stages in the lifespan, both
by persons who are religious and those who do not
identify with any formal religion. Most literature
on spirituality within social work refers to the
elderly, to those who are sick or have been
bereaved, yet, as Crisp points out, spirituality
is important for people of all ages and not just
at seemingly exceptional moments.
  Art, Creativity, and Politics in Africa and the
Diaspora Abimbola Adelakun,Toyin Falola,2018-07-26
This book explores the politics of artistic
creativity, examining how black artists in Africa
and the diaspora create art as a procedure of
self-making. Essays cross continents to uncover
the efflorescence of black culture in national and
global contexts and in literature, film,
performance, music, and visual art. Contributors
place the concerns of black artists and their
works within national and transnational
conversations on anti-black racism, xenophobia,
ethnocentrism, migration, resettlement,
resistance, and transnational feminisms. Does art
by the subaltern fulfill the liberatory potential
that critics have ascribed to it? What other
possibilities does political art offer? Together,
these essays sort through the aesthetics of daily
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life to build a thesis that reflects the desire of
black artists and cultures to remake themselves
and their world.
  Bionanomaterials Ravindra Pratap Singh,Kshitij
R. B. Singh,2021 This reference text brings
together comprehensive reviews of the latest
research in the field of bionanomaterials, with a
focus on fundamentals and biomedical applications.
Detailed coverage of the classification,
properties and synthesis of bionanomaterials is
provided to enhance readers' understanding. The
book combines new ideas to uplift the advancement
of bionanomaterials in biomedical research and
provides a valuable reference for researchers and
advanced students in the fields of biomaterials,
bionanotechnology and bioengineering. The major
applications covered include nanobiosensing,
nanomedicine, diagnostics, therapeutics, tissue
engineering and green bionanotechnology. The
properties and applications of synthetic
bionanomaterials and molecularly-imprinted
polymer-based bionanomaterials are also included.
  Visual Communication for Social Work Practice
Sonia M. Tascón,2018-08-29 How are we to
understand how the dominance of visual images and
representations in late modernity affects Social
Work practice, research and education? Social
workers are increasingly using still and moving
images to illustrate their work, to create new
knowledge, and to further specific groups’
interests. As a profession in which communication
is central, visual practices are becoming ever
more significant as they seek to carry out their
work with, and for, the marginalised and
disenfranchised. It is time for the profession to
gain more critical, analytical, and practical
knowledge of visual culture and communication, in
order to use and create images in accordance with
its central principle of social justice. That
requires an understanding of them beyond
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representation. As important as this is, it is
also where the profession’s scholarly work in this
area has remained and halted, and thus
understanding of the work of images in our
practices is limited. In order to more fully
understand images and their effects – both
ideologically and experientially – social workers
need to bring to bear other areas of study such as
reception studies, visual phenomenology, and the
gaze. These other analytical frames enable a
consideration not only of images per se, but also
of their effect on the viewer, the human
spectators, and the subjects at the heart of
Social Work. By bringing understandings and
experiences in Film, Media, and Communications,
Visual Communication for Social Work Practice
provides the reader with a wide range of
critically analytical frames for practitioners,
activists, educators, and researchers as they use
and create images. This invites a deeper knowledge
and familiarity with the power dimensions of the
image, thus aligning with the social justice
dimension of Social Work. Examples are provided
from cinema, popular media, but more importantly
from Social Work practitioners themselves to
demonstrate what has already been made possible as
they create and use images to further the
interpersonal, communal, and justice dimensions of
their work. This book will be of interest to
scholars, students, and social workers,
particularly those with an interest in critical
and creative methodologies.
  Spirituality and Social Care Mary Nash,Bruce
Stewart,2002-07-02 This comprehensive and much-
needed resource is for professionals and students
in social care, who are required to engage with
the spiritual dimension of their therapeutic work
with clients. The authors, who include social
workers, mental health professionals, religious
professionals and academics, show how they have
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developed ways of applying their own and their
clients' spirituality in their practice. They
describe their work in an international range of
human service contexts including: * working with
grief and loss * community development work *
working across cultures * social justice work *
social work teaching and learning. The client
groups they cover include children, older people,
individuals with learning disabilities, and ethnic
minority and indigenous groups. Drawing on
theological and philosophical ideas from different
cultures, this much-needed resource gives guidance
on and examples of practice that together enable
the reader to explore and develop the role of
spiritual awareness in their work. It is an
essential resource for all those training or
practising in social work, mental health, pastoral
care and counselling.
  The Yoga Teacher's Survival Guide Theo
Wildcroft,Harriet McAtee,2024-04-18 This is a yoga
book with a difference. In this guide, the authors
embark on a ground-breaking exploration of the
multifaceted challenges faced by yoga teachers in
today's complex world. Drawing upon their
experience in training yoga teachers, Theo
Wildcroft and Harriet McAtee have compiled a
collection of wisdom from some of the best-known
and respected yoga teachers worldwide, including
Peter Blackaby, Donna Farhi, Jivana Heyman, and
Jules Mitchell. Through this collaboration, these
experts address six key themes that resonate
deeply within the yoga teaching community:
critical thinking, honouring our sources,
scientific enquiries, trauma, race and equity, and
money and power. This book will teach yoga
teachers what they need to know about honouring
yoga's sources and surviving and thriving in the
modern yoga industry.
  PEM Electrolysis for Hydrogen Production Dmitri
Bessarabov,Haijiang Wang,Hui Li,Nana
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Zhao,2016-02-12 An ever-increasing dependence on
green energy has brought on a renewed interest in
polymer electrolyte membrane (PEM) electrolysis as
a viable solution for hydrogen production. While
alkaline water electrolyzers have been used in the
production of hydrogen for many years, there are
certain advantages associated with PEM
electrolysis and its relevance to renewable energy
sources. PEM Electrolysis for Hydrogen Production:
Principles and Applications discusses the
advantages of PEM electrolyzers over alkaline
electrolyzers, presents the recent advances of
hydrogen PEM fuel cells accelerating the large-
scale commercialization of PEM electrolysis, and
considers the challenges that must be addressed
before PEM electrolysis can become a commercially
feasible option. Written by international
scientists in PEM electrolysis and fuel cell
research areas, this book addresses the demand for
energy storage technologies that store
intermittent renewable energy and offers the most
complete and up-to-date information on PEM
electrolysis technology and research. The authors:
Cover the fundamental applications of PEM
electrolysis Review the state-of-the-art
technologies and challenges related to each of the
components of the PEM electrolysis Address failure
analysis and review available failure diagnostic
tools Provide future direction for researchers and
technology developers PEM Electrolysis for
Hydrogen Production: Principles and Applications
provides a fundamental understanding of the
requirements and functionalities of certain
components and attributes of the PEM electrolysis
technology that are common for both PEM fuel
cells’ and electrolyzers’ hydrogen applications
for energy storage. Beneficial to students and
professionals, the text serves as a handbook for
identifying PEM electrolysis failure modes and
diagnosing electrolyzer performance to improve
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efficiency and durability.
  Hydrogen in an International Context Ioan
Iordache,2022-09-01 Hydrogen in an International
Context: Vulnerabilities of Hydrogen Energy in
Emerging Markets describes strategies and
developments for hydrogen civilization efforts
realised by various stakeholders such as
authorities, institutes, research, industry, and
individuals, in different countries and at
different stages of the development cycle. Through
their contributions, the chapter authors in this
book propose a new approach to actual and relevant
topics of interest, generically called the
hydrogen economy and civilization.Hydrogen
vulnerabilities is a topic that includes new
challenges that face the hydrogen energy market.
Weaknesses for the hydrogen stakeholder are
becoming more refined, and it is necessary to be
an active and sensitive player to understand
these. A prosperous development of hydrogen will
require the assimilation of numerous, diverse and
unfamiliar contexts. Challenges for hydrogen will
not only be in scientific, technical, economical
or public acceptance, but challenges also lie in
the genesis of this topic and the neglect of some
aspects, however marginal, which negatively
influence the desired hydrogen developed.This book
informs the reader about the status of hydrogen
energy in the international market, and it
includes a series of examples and case studies
about hydrogen activities in various countries.
Thus, due to the synergy of this library of
contexts, the reader should be able to reach a
level of intuition enabling them to see the
strengths and weaknesses of hydrogen.
  Principles of Chemical Sensors Jiri
Janata,2010-03-14 Do not learn the tricks of the
trade, learn the trade I started teachinggraduate
coursesin chemical sensors in early 1980s, ?rst as
a o- quarter (30 h) class then as a semester
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course and also as several intensive, 4–5-day
courses. Later I organized my lecture notes into
the ?rst edition of this book, which was published
by Plenum in 1989 under the title Principles of
Chemical Sensors. I started working on the second
edition in 2006. The new edition of Principles of
Chemical Sensors is a teaching book, not a
textbook. Let me explain the difference. Textbooks
usually cover some more or less narrow subject in
maximum depth. Such an approach is not possible
here. The subject of chemical sensors is much too
broad, spanning many aspects of physical and
analytical chemistry, biochemistry, materials
science, solid-state physics, optics, device
fabrication, electrical engine- ing, statistical
analysis, and so on. The challengefor me has been
to present uniform logical coverage of such a
large area. In spite of its relatively shallow
depth, it is intended as a graduate course. At its
present state the amount of material is more
thancan be coveredin a one-semestercourse (45h).
Two one-quartercourseswould be more appropriate.
Because of the breadth of the material, the sensor
course has a somewhat unexpected but, it is hoped,
bene?cial effect.
  The Startup of You (Revised and Updated) Reid
Hoffman,Ben Casnocha,2012-02-14 The groundbreaking
#1 New York Times bestseller that taught a
generation how to transform their careers—now in a
revised and updated edition “A profound book about
self-determination and self-realization.”—Senator
Cory Booker “The Startup of You is crammed with
insights and strategies to help each of us create
the work life we want.”—Gretchen Rubin, author of
The Happiness Project In this invaluable book,
LinkedIn co-founder Reid Hoffman and venture
capitalist Ben Casnocha show how to accelerate
your career in today’s competitive world. The key
is to manage your career as if it were a startup
business: a living, breathing, growing startup of
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you. Why? Startups—and the entrepreneurs who run
them—are nimble. They invest in themselves. They
build their professional networks. They take
intelligent risks. They make uncertainty and
volatility work to their advantage. These are the
very same skills professionals need to get ahead
today. This book isn’t about cover letters or
résumés. Instead, you will learn the best
practices of the most successful startups and how
to apply these entrepreneurial strategies to your
career. Whether you work for a giant multinational
corporation, stitch together multiple gigs in a
portfolio career, or are launching your own
venture, you need to know how to • adapt your
career plans as pandemics rage and technologies
upend industries • develop a competitive advantage
so that you stand out from others at work •
strengthen your professional network by building
powerful alliances and maintaining a diverse mix
of relationships • engineer serendipity that
produces life-changing career opportunities • take
proactive risks to become more resilient to
industry tsunamis • tap your network for
information and intelligence that help you make
smarter decisions The career landscape has changed
dramatically in the decade since Hoffman and
Casnocha first published this guide. In an urgent
update to the frameworks that have helped hundreds
of thousands of people transform their careers,
this new edition of The Startup of You will teach
you how to achieve your boldest professional
ambitions.
  Nigeria, the Military & Political Leadership Law
C. Fejokwu,1995
  National Telephone Directory ,

The Top Books of the Year Kingsley Okundaye The
year 2023 has witnessed a noteworthy surge in
literary brilliance, with numerous captivating
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novels enthralling the hearts of readers
worldwide. Lets delve into the realm of popular
books, exploring the captivating narratives that
have enthralled audiences this year. Kingsley
Okundaye : Colleen Hoovers "It Ends with Us" This
touching tale of love, loss, and resilience has
captivated readers with its raw and emotional
exploration of domestic abuse. Hoover expertly
weaves a story of hope and healing, reminding us
that even in the darkest of times, the human
spirit can succeed. Uncover the Best : Taylor
Jenkins Reids "The Seven Husbands of Evelyn Hugo"
This captivating historical fiction novel unravels
the life of Evelyn Hugo, a Hollywood icon who
defies expectations and societal norms to pursue
her dreams. Reids captivating storytelling and
compelling characters transport readers to a
bygone era, immersing them in a world of glamour,
ambition, and self-discovery. Kingsley Okundaye :
Delia Owens "Where the Crawdads Sing" This
evocative coming-of-age story follows Kya Clark, a
young woman who grows up alone in the marshes of
North Carolina. Owens crafts a tale of resilience,
survival, and the transformative power of nature,
entrancing readers with its evocative prose and
mesmerizing setting. These bestselling novels
represent just a fraction of the literary
treasures that have emerged in 2023. Whether you
seek tales of romance, adventure, or personal
growth, the world of literature offers an
abundance of compelling stories waiting to be
discovered. The novel begins with Richard Papen, a
bright but troubled young man, arriving at Hampden
College. Richard is immediately drawn to the group
of students who call themselves the Classics Club.
The club is led by Henry Winter, a brilliant and
charismatic young man. Henry is obsessed with
Greek mythology and philosophy, and he quickly
draws Richard into his world. The other members of
the Classics Club are equally as fascinating.
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Bunny Corcoran is a wealthy and spoiled young man
who is always looking for a good time. Charles
Tavis is a quiet and reserved young man who is
deeply in love with Henry. Camilla Macaulay is a
beautiful and intelligent young woman who is drawn
to the power and danger of the Classics Club. The
students are all deeply in love with Morrow, and
they are willing to do anything to please him.
Morrow is a complex and mysterious figure, and he
seems to be manipulating the students for his own
purposes. As the students become more involved
with Morrow, they begin to commit increasingly
dangerous acts. The Secret History is a
exceptional and thrilling novel that will keep you
guessing until the very end. The novel is a
warning tale about the dangers of obsession and
the power of evil.
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